
 
 

 

Circular No.46/2021-22            Date :  08.11.2021 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Season’s greetings! 
 

I hope you and your family had a wonderful Diwali, we appreciate the support and cooperation of our 

parent fraternity. 

 

As the world struggles to resume normalcy post Covid-19, we at Bal Bharati are working really hard to 

ensure that our children are able to attend school in person at the earliest. 
 

The school has resumed bus services after a hiatus of about 16 months .Under normal circumstances - 

pre covid times, the school was operating 17 routes and we had about 720 students using school transport 

.At present, despite repeated requests we have received confirmations from only 104 students, it is not 

financially viable for the institution to operate all the routes with meagre earnings .The school is at present 
running three routes. 

 

While we appreciate your concerns about long routes and hours, we remain committed to providing our 

children the best possible facilities under the given circumstances. We are trying to streamline the routes 

and minimize travel time in two days time, kindly bear with us. 

 
Looking forward to normal times 

 

 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 

          (Principal) 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://bbpsnoida.balbharati.org www.facebook.com/bbpsnd www.twitter.com/BBPSNoida www.instagram.com/balbharatiND www.linkedin.com/in/asha-prabhakar-614a0153 
 

FOR FURTHER INFO, VISIT OUR FB PAGE www.facebook.com/bbpsnd 
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